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Comments: I have personally seen park land and valuable habitat destroyed for the expansion of a business that

no local residents wanted but unfortunately money talks and is seen as more important than than any other one

thing.  And thus valuable green space was desecrated for this business.  

I don't believe this project should move forward with consulting local residents especially First Nations people

whose Land we are really on.  First Nations rights should be held in higher value than cooperate entities because

corporations are NOT people.  

 

Thank you,

 

Brooke


